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Children In Need Fundraising Day 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Friday 15th November, we will be fundraising for Children in Need. The theme for this 
year is wearing something spotty, something colourful or of course anything that is Children 
in Need merchandise. We will be collecting donations of money in buckets on the gate at 
the beginning of the school day.  

The PTA need your help and would like you to donate cakes on the morning that can be 
used in a cake sale. They will be selling the cakes from 3:00 p.m. The money that we raise 
in the cake sale will help fund some of the Christmas events planned for the children and a 
donation will be made to the Children in Need collection.  

If you are able to purchase cakes or bake cakes for the collection, then I need to 
ask that you ensure that they are cakes that do not contain nuts. We have 
children in school that have severe allergies. Thank you in advance for your support 
and any donations that you are able to make are much appreciated. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Mr Edmunds   
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